Ohio Department of Transportation
Prebid Questions

Project No. 080357 Sale Date - 6/4/2008

Question Submitted:  5/29/2008 Question Number: 1

In regards to Bid Ref. #63 Signalization, Misc.: Reconnection of Ramp Queue Loops, is the conduit wire and trenching that is
disturbed by the pavement widening paid for under this item, or will they be paid for under separate bid items?

All work for reconnection of the queue loops is to be paid for under the 632 Signalization Misc.: Reconnection of
Ramp Queue Loops bid item.

Question Submitted: 5/30/2008 Question Number: 2

ODOT project 080357 exceeds the threshold quantity of 1200 cy of flexible bases and pavements per proposal note 520 (fuel
adjustment). Could proposal note 520 be added to this project?

Question Submitted:  6/2/2008 Question Number: 3

Regarding bid reference #0063 - Reconnection of ramp queue loops, it appears that the conduit, trench, and loop lead in cable
are already covered under separate pay items. Is the intent of reference #63 to cover the cost of the splicing of these loops
only? Is the pay item per loop, or per ramp. Please clarify the intent of this pay item. Also, on p. 53/58, under
IMPLEMENTATION OF TIMING/PHASING, is the contractor responsible for implementation of the timing plans and under what
pay item is this work to be included?

The quantities listed for the conduit, lead-in cable, and trench are only for the loops shown on sheets 55 and 56.
The queue loops note on sheet 53 is to cover all work necessary to reconnect the loops at the stations listed on
sheet 53. There should be one loop to reconnect for each ramp, so the total quantity is 2 each: 1 each for Ramp A
and 1 each for Ramp C.The contractor is not responsible for implementing the timing and phasing, etc. into the
controller. The contractor shall contact BCEO to perform this work once the signals are upgraded.

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents. If a question warrants a clarification,
the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders. If the Department believes that the bidding
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.
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